
 

 
 
 

SA Business COVID-19  
Restrictions and Resources 

 

As of 7 December 

While there has been an easing of some restrictions, it is still strongly recommended that people 
continue to work from home where possible. Our industry is not included in the defined public 
activity and therefore not subject to restrictions.  

 

However, having a COVID-19 Safety Plan in place will help minimise risk of transmission of COVID-19 
on your premises. While it is not compulsory in our industry, businesses should consider the benefits 
of completing a voluntary COVIDSafe plan. 

Ensure you have completed the plan in consultation with your workers, then share it with them.  

You must review the following requirements before completing your COVIDSafe plan: 

 Physical Distancing 
 Four Square Metre Rule 
 Face Masks 
 Self-isolation and Quarantine  

 
Other Helpful Resources 
Support for Businesses 

COVID Marshals 

COVIDSAfe Check-In 

https://forms.sa.gov.au/#/form/5efc156bad9c5913ec274600/app/5fcda64f4d43312ca01c89df
https://www.covid-19.sa.gov.au/business-and-work/covid-safe-check-in
https://www.covid-19.sa.gov.au/business-and-work/covid-marshals
https://www.covid-19.sa.gov.au/business-and-work/support-for-businesses
https://www.covid-19.sa.gov.au/restrictions-and-responsibilities/activities-and-gatherings

